From: BernCo Nelghborheod Coordination berncongighborhoodcosrdination@ bernco.gov &
Subject: The UNM North Golf Course FUN RUN is set for this coming weekend and you're invited to atiend. See below:
Date: June 9, 2014 at 4:48 P
Ta: .

| Commissioner Maggie Hart Stebbins

-~ District 3

Dear Friends,

it is finally here - the grand reopening and ribbon cutting for the
improvements to the UNM North Golf Course! Your efforts and hard
work over the years have finally made the dream of preserving the
north golf course as urban open space a reality. in honor of this
occasion, Bernalillo County and UNM are hosting events on Friday,
- June 13" and Saturday, June 140, that | hope you will be able to .\_
i attend. ;

-On Friday there will be the official Ribbon Cutting at 2:30pm at the
North Course, 2201 Tucker Ave. NE. This event will include brief
remarks by Board Of Regents President Jack Fortner, UNM President Bob
Frank, North Campus Neighborhood Association UNM Liaison Tim Davis
and a Putting Ceremony,

On Saturday, June 14, a Fun Run begins at the North Course at
9:00am. This free family event is envisioned as a community
celebration and residents from across Bernalillo County are invited to
help celebrate Bernalillo County’s newest Open Space property.

Bernalillo County has overseen $1.5 million in upgrades to the running
trail, trees, landscaping and irrigation system at the UNM North Golf
Course this year. The area is now protected as an Urban Open Space
under a special agreement between Bernalillo County and the
University of New Mexico. In addition to these improvements, the North _
Campus Neighborhood Association and the UNM Foundation are raising
maney to plant additional trees on the 79-acre open space. ;

I'look forward to seeing you at these events at the UNM North Goif

Course on Friday, June 13t and on Saturday, June 1 4™ and know that |
can count on you to make them a success. In fact, | would like the Fun
Run to become a yearly event which honors community involvement
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allu recogrmzes now peopie COMIng Logewner can lmprove uie quancy or
life in Bernalillo County and the city of Albuquerque.

Thank you,
Sincerely yours,

g

Maggie Hart Stebbins
Bernalillo County Commissioner, District 3

UNM North Golf Course
Urban Open Space
2204 Tucker sve. NE.
Suturday, June 14, 204




